
 

 

Accounting Office Moving to Hill Hall 

The University of Wyoming’s Accounting Office (this includes Accounting, Asset Management, 
Check Disbursement, and Tax) will move from Old Main to the 5th floor of Hill Hall the week of 
March 27th.  
 
We appreciate your patience as the Accounting staff transitions to the new space. Checks will 
continue to be printed and ACH will continue to be sent during this time frame. 
 
During this time, any communications should be sent to the appropriate email below: 

• accounting-office@uwyo.edu  
• property@uwyo.edu  
• tax@uwyo.edu  

Contact Information  

Financial Affairs 
Merica Hall, Second Floor 
Phone: (307) 766-4340 

financialaffairs@uwyo.edu  
http://www.uwyo.edu/budget-finance/financial-affairs/ 
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